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We are happy to announce our New Website!

We’re excited to have launched our new website that will help us
provide a better city government experience for residents,
businesses and visitors.

The new website includes a mobile-friendly interface that adapts
to all devices (phone, tablets, laptops, desktops), security
protocol to protect visitor privacy and a content management
system that allows internal staff to easily and regularly maintain
online services.

Key features include type-ahead search and easy access to
frequently asked questions, meetings, events and issue reporting.

In addition, we have consolidated web services and pulled the
Fairfax Police and Fairfax Recreation websites into the Town
website. In the New Year we will be working the Fairfax Open
Space and the Town Volunteers to support their websites as well.
This has been a huge undertaking and is still a work in progress
but we hope that the new site is a service to our community that
will continue to improve in 2019 and beyond!

If you have not visited our new website, please got to:
www.townoffairfax.org 

Upcoming Events

With Thanksgiving just around the corner, we start looking ahead
to the holidays and we encourage you to join us for some lovely
Town traditions.

 

http://www.townoffairfax.org


Fairfax Craft Faire

December 8th
11-5pm
The Pavilion
For more info visit:
www.fxcraftfaire.com

Join us for a variety of vendors sharing
their crafts. Live music, great food and a
warm community event to welcome the
holiday season.

A benefit for Fairfax Recreation and
Sustainable Fairfax.

Fairfax Volunteers Holiday Wreath Making and
Caroling

December 9th
2-5pm
The Women's Club
For more information visit the Community page on our new
website.

Fun New Classes with Flying Dutchman Gymnastics!

http://www.fxcraftfaire.com
https://www.townoffairfax.org/departments/local-events/


Fairfax Recreation and Flying Dutchman Gymnastics are partnering to bring
activities to pre-teen and teenage groups on Friday nights. Join us in the
Pavilion for gymnastics, music and free refreshments. This is a fitness type
environment with opportunities to hang out, eat and drink, and watch
movies. We are open to suggestions from all engaged participants.

Every Friday – starts Friday November 30th
6:30 – 9pm
Tweens & Teens
$25/kid includes music, gymnastics, free pizza and drinks

We are also partnering with Flying Dutchman to make our
Playgroup even more fun and enriching!

Pavilion Playgroup and Toddler Tumbling
Ages 1-5 years
Wednesday and Friday 9:30am -12:30pm
Please note - there is no Playgroup on Thursday this year. 
December 5th - end based on attendance
$10 per child per visit 
Hosted by Flying Dutchman Gymnastics  {Sponsored by Fairfax Recreation}

Check it all out here: www.fairfaxrec.com

We hope these fun activi ties make winter a bi t more warm and cozy! 
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